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RSIPF farewell late Police Constable Samuel Mostyn Authenga 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) has farewelled the late Police 
Constable Samuel Mostyn Authenga at the Kukum Seventh Day Adventist 
(SDA)  Church, in East Honiara on 2 May 2023.  

RSIPF Commissioner Mr. Mostyn Mangau Gave an eulogy tribute at the funeral service. 

Commissioner Mangau said the sad news of the passing away of the serving officer of 
the RSIPF to work colleagues is certainly a difficult thing to bear.  I am lost for words to 
describe the sadness that all of us have experienced from the news of the passing away 
of one of our own.  

I would like to inform relatives and friends that we are greatly saddened by the unfortunate 
passing away of the late Detective Authenga, said Mr. Mangau. 

RSIPF salutes late Detective Authenga for his dedicated service and will continue to 
remember the legacy he has left behind and for his positive contributions to the RSIPF to 
provide leadership in the field of policing in the country.  

RSIPF values the contributions late Detective Police Authenga made. The past twelve 
years he served in the RSIPF was highly commendable. He is honored for generously 
giving his service and for serving the country well. 

 

//End// 
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RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 
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rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 
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Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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